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As a silver Rights Respecting School, we will be continuing to teach 

our children about their rights under the UN Convention on the Rights 

of the Child and will be helping them to grow into confident, caring, 

responsible young citizens both in school and in the wider 

community. As the children learn about their rights, they will learn the 

importance of being responsible and respectful individuals and the importance of 

respecting the rights of not only themselves, but the rights of others. 

We are continuing to strive to achieve the Gold Award. In order 

to achieve this, we, as a school community, need to understand 

and embed the UN Convention on Rights of the Child. 

Throughout the year, we will be continuing to introduce this into 

our school community. It is extremely important that children, parents and staff 

understand the importance of the UN Convention on the Rights of the Child not only for 

themselves but how all children globally should also be able to enjoy their rights daily. 

Please take the time to find out more by visiting the website, a link to which can be found 

below, and if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you 

for your continued support, it is very much appreciated. 

https://www.unicef.org.uk/rights-respecting-schools/ 

 

  

Hello and welcome to our curriculum newsletter, with a focus on 

Unicef, Rights for the child and British values. Here you will find 

out some important information, to help you keep up to date 

with all things related to Rights Respecting School and how we 

promote our British values. 

Thank you for taking the time to read it and if you have any 

questions feel free to get in touch. 

Mrs Gibson & Mr. Whelan 

In this issue: 

• Rights Respecting 

School and British 

Values. 

• Awards 

• Aims for 2022 - 23 

 

Here are some of the key rights. 

http://www.unicef.org.uk/rights-respecting-schools/


 

 
 

British Values 

At Raddlebarn Primary, we take a whole 

school approach to British Values. The core 

values are embedded throughout the 

curriculum, using cross-circular links. Within 

planning across the school, our pupils will be 

building skills such as: 

• Sharing their views and feelings through 

debates. 

• Practicing mutual respect through our 

restorative behaviour approach. 

• Learning about others faiths and beliefs 

driven by our R.E curriculum and 

celebrations through events. 

• Assemblies and whole school events 

that promote British values. 

As mentioned our British values are threaded 

throughout our curriculum. Across the school, 

pupils are producing work relating to topical 

and ethical issues, debating and offering 

solutions for change. With the aim to be 

change makers for our global goals for a 

more sustainable world. 

Here is some of the work we have already 

done… 

21/9/22 - International Day of Peace 
 

26/9/22 - School Council Elections/House 

Captain elections 

26/9/22 - Recycling week 

October Black History Month. 

10/10/22 - World Mental Health Day 
 

11.11.22 - Remembrance Day 
 

14.11.22 - Anti-bullying week. 
 

18.11.22 - Children in Need 

British values in the 

Curriculum 

The fundamental British values. 

 
• Democracy 

• The rule of law 

• Individual liberty 

• Mutual respect for and tolerance of 

those with different faiths and 

beliefs, and for those without faith. 
 

Promoting these values aims to prepare 

pupils for life in modern Britain. By 

developing their understanding of 

‘fundamental British values. These values 

help to form better social and emotion 

understanding between pupils. Here are 

some of the important learning taking 

place. 

 

To be empathetic and respectful to others 

beliefs and differences, for a more 

harmonious world. 

 

To understand their rights as a human 

being, learning to determine the 

difference between right and wrong. 

 

For pupils to understand that they can be 

the change makers for the future, and 

that their voice matters. 


